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Jurisdictions Accepting Deliveries from Adjacent Jurisdictions 

Currently, no city or county in Oregon allows marijuana deliveries from adjacent jurisdictions.  

Check back regularly as this list will be updated after the Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission 
receives delivery notification approvals from local governments. 
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